
 

 

Business  

After Hours  
 

Thursday,  

February 27, 2014 
Hosted by 

147 McIntyre Street West, Unit 101 

4:30 pm to 7 pm 

 

Chamber News 

Update 

February 12, 2014 

 

Do you have an upcoming event 

or business anniversary coming 

up soon?  Let us know so we can 

add it to the          

calendar of  events.   

Click Here to send 

us your info. 

Federal Government applauded for 

committing to eliminating deficit by 

2015-2016 

Read more in yesterdayôs media release. 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/NorthBayIncubatorSurvey
mailto:patricia@northbaychamber.com?subject=Upcoming%20events%20and%20anniversaries
http://northbaychamber.com/files/federal%20budget%202014%20with%20Dereks%20comments.pdf
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705-840-2806 
43 Veronica Drive 

info@northbaycomputerservices.com 

www.northbaycomputerservices.com 

¶ Diagnostic &      

Consulting 

¶ Sales & Services 

¶ Virus Removal 

¶ Data Recovery 

¶ Tune Up & Clean Up 

¶ Business Packages 

¶ Secure Off-Site 

Backup Solutions 

¶ Servers &            

Networking 

¶ Web-Site Design 

¶ Mac, iPad & iPhone 

Repair 

Attention North Bay Service Clubs 
 

My name is J-D Robinson and I am the president of the 

North Bay Kinsmen club. I am writing to extend an         

invitation to our general meeting on March 20, in which we 

have invited Mayor Al MacDonald to discuss service clubs 

in North Bay and his local initiatives. Our meeting will take 

place at the North Bay Legion at 6:30pm, and we anticipate 

that it will last approximately 1.5 hours. 

 

We welcome any interested members from your club to  

attend this meeting so that they can speak with the mayor. 

We also hope that, by welcoming members from other local 

service clubs, we may explore the possibility of forming 

mutually beneficial partnerships that will benefit the      

community. At the very least, we look forward to making 

some new friends! 

 

If you are interested in attending the meeting, please RSVP 

by Clicking Here by March 6 so that we can have the       

necessary seating available. We look forward to seeing    

everyone who can attend. 

 

Have a great day,  

J-D Robinson 
President, North Bay 

Kinsmen Club  

mailto:jddrobinson_63@hotmail.com?subject=Registration%20for%20March%206%20Service%20Clubs%20event

